
Tractor pull updates and events for the 2024 season:  
As we look forward to the 2024 pulling season at NHPA we would like to highlight a couple of 
updates for the tractor pull events.  The suggestion has been made and the folks have been heard.  
We will be starting the pull 1 hour earlier at 11am.  This is in effort to create a short 20-30min break 
in the middle of the event for volunteers to refresh and switch out along with to try and wrap up the 
event a bit earlier.  Hook fees have been adjusted to $25 per tractor/per weight class.  Outside of 
those updates, the rules and pull orders as you have traditionally seen will remain the same for the 
2024 year and are posted on the website under the tractor pull link.  
 
We are always looking for additional volunteers with the tractor pull events.  Currently we have 
several folks who have signed up or have reached out to volunteer filling about half of the staff 
required for the event.  If you have the time and want to be involved, please reach out to George 
Young @ 763-334-1986 to learn about what we need help with or to discuss where you’d like to help. 
 
Pulling event schedule for the 2024 season: 
Spring   June 15th, Weigh in starts at 9am with the event starting at 11am. 
 
Summer  August 16th, Weigh in starts at 4pm with the event starting at 5pm. 
     August 17th, Weigh in starts at 4pm with the event starting at 5pm. 
   August 18th, Weigh in starts at 2pm with the event starting at 3pm. 
 
Fall   September 28th, Weigh in starts at 9am with the event starting at 11am. 
 


